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RE: Year 3- A Viking Tale plus drama workshop                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 
Dear Parents / Carers       
 
We are writing to you to inform you that Year 3 are having a 
school workshop based around the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings on 
Thursday 18th January 2024 as part of our Anglo-Saxons and 
Vikings topic.  
 
The children will be visited by the Hobgoblin Theatre Company who will be performing a 
production of ‘The Viking Tale’, an interactive theatre piece that will involve the children, in 
discussion with the actors to further their understanding of the topic and have fun whilst doing it. 
After the production each class will take part in an hour-long workshop with the theatre company 
to further their understanding of the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings. 
 
The production and workshop will take place in school during the school day. To coincide with the 
production and workshop Year 3 will be having a Vikings day. Children can dress up as Vikings on 
this day to take part in the drama experiences. More information on this will follow closer to the 
time. 

We are asking for £12.30 per child to cover the cost of the production and interactive workshop. 
Payment for the in-school visit should be made via Parent Pay by Friday 15th December. If insufficient 
money is collected through voluntary contributions, the workshop will unfortunately have to be 
cancelled. Please do not send any money into school for this visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Hundal  Mrs Hassan  
Year 3 Teachers 


